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PUBLIC NOTICE 
NEW ORDERING PLATFORM FOR  

ELECTRONICALLY RECORDED HEARINGS 

 

The Siskiyou County Superior Court is pleased to announce that 
beginning Tuesday, July 1, 2025, there will be a new ordering platform 
for hearings that may have been electronically recorded.  
 
The ordering platform is presented directly through For-the-Record or 
FTR in coordination with the Court.  The link to this platform will be 
available on our website and as listed below.  Justice agencies and/or 
individuals can set up an account through the link and order a copy of a 
hearing or hearings that may have been electronically recorded, or to 
order a speech-to-text draft of a hearing.  This platform will provide 
court content quickly, easily, and securely. 
 

https://fortherecord.com/siskiyou/  
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